
   

Maths 
 

In Maths, we will be focusing on place 
value, capacity, position and direction, 

2D and 3D shapes, addition and 
subtraction. 

 
Remember to login to TT Rock Stars to 

practise your 1, 2, 5 and 10 times tables.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 1 Newsletter 
Summer 2024 

 
Welcome back, we hope you’ve had a lovely 

Easter break.  
 

What a busy term we’ve got ahead of us!  
 

If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss anything further, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher who will arrange a meeting 
with you.   

 
Miss Cunliffe, Miss Kenna, Miss Morris, Mrs 

Lafferty & Mrs Saqlain 
 
  

 

 
 

Science 
This half term our challenge question is ‘Why are 
humans not like tigers?’ we will be learning 
about wild and domestic animals and comparing 
them to humans. As part of this topic, we will be 
enjoying a trip to Smithills Open Farm! 

 

 

Geography 
This half term our topic is ‘Where I Live’. 
We will be finding out about our local 
area and thinking about what is special 
about where we live. We will also be 
looking at other towns and cities in the 
United Kingdom and sharing places we 
have visited.  

 

Reading 
 

Reading at home is important and should be 
completed as regularly as possible. Please sign your 
child’s reading record book each time they read. If 

your child has key words, please also practise 
these.  

P.E. 
Please ensure your child has their P.E. kit 
in school. This should be a white t-shirt, 
black shorts, pumps, trainers. Your child 
may also wear a dark coloured tracksuit.  
 
This term we will be doing gymnastics and 
athletics.  

 

English 
 

We will be looking at the book 
‘The Pig’s Knickers’ by Jonathan 

Emmett.  
 

Within our story writing, we are 
focusing on using capital letters, 

finger spaces, full stops and 
cursive handwriting. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Phonics 
We will be practising the different letter sounds and segmenting and blending and 

reading pseudo words in preparation for the Phonics Screening Check in June. Have a go 
at some of the games on Phonics Play (Phase 2, 3 & 5 sounds); 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/picnic-on-pluto 
 

Homework 
Homework will go home on a Friday and should 

be returned by Wednesday. If you have any 
questions please speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Things to remember: 
*Water bottle every day 
*Reading book every day 

*Homework to be handed 
in on a Wednesday 

*Spelling test will be on a 
Friday 

 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/picnic-on-pluto

